
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Media Contact: 
                 Semele A.C. George 

Marketing and PR Specialist 
                                                        St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 
        Tel. No.:  340-714-1700, ext. no. 258  

   

NEWS RELEASE      August 27, 2018 
For immediate release 

     
 

 

USVIEDA Office on St. Thomas and St. Croix  

Will Be Open from 11AM to 2PM today on August 27 
 

CHARLOTTE AMALIE, St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands – August 27, 2018 – Kamal I. Latham, chief 

executive officer of the U.S. Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority (USVIEDA), announces that the 

USVIEDA office in the districts of St. Thomas-St. John and St. Croix will only be open from 11AM to 2PM on 

Monday, August 27, 2018. 

 The USVIEDA office will reopen in both districts at 8AM on Tuesday, August 28, 2018. 

 The USVIEDA apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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